Neighbourhood Plan- Next Steps following the meeting on 14 March 2019 at Morton Church Hall

Good morning,

Many thanks to the 29 residents who attended the post consultation Drop In Event on 14 March.

This provided an opportunity to discuss the proposed changes made as a result of the 6-week consultation, which received general agreement from
those who visited.

We are now working with our consultants OpenPlan to update the documents ready for our next Steering Group meeting scheduled for Wednesday 27
March 7.30pm at Morton Church Hall.

We have also planned a further meeting on Wednesday 3 April by which time we need to sign the plan off. As always, these meetings are open to all
residents.

After that we will send the plan to the Parish Council for approval and to pass onto Newark and Sherwood District Council for a section 16 consultation.
So, we are getting closer to the public examination by an independent inspector, followed by a referendum to vote on the final plan in September 2019.

We will continue to keep residents informed at each stage.

You may be interested to know that since July 2017, 178 residents have either participated in events or expressed their support for the creation of a
Neighbourhood Plan for Fiskerton-cum-Morton.

Finally, my sincere thanks to everyone who has contributed to and supported this process to date.



Best wishes,

Rob Lancaster
Chair of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group
07851016631

We are aiming to upload the revised Neighbourhood Plan and associated documents after our final Steering Group meeting. They will be available

at the following:

http://www.fiskertoncummorton.co.uk/community/fiskerton-cum-morton-7846/useful-documents/ or using the QR code:



http://www.fiskertoncummorton.co.uk/community/fiskerton-cum-morton-7846/useful-documents/
http://www.fiskertoncummorton.co.uk/community/fiskerton-cum-morton-7846/useful-documents/

